
 

 

Posted: August 27, 2020 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Woodside Elementary School District gives notice that a Public Hearing will be held as 

follows: 

 

HEARING DATE: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 

 

TIME:   3:30 p.m. 

 

LOCATION:  Via Zoom Virtual Meeting 

 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 

 

Due to COVID-19, the Woodside Elementary School District will hold a public hearing 

regarding the Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan as authorized under Education 

Code Section 43509 and SB98 on September 15, 2020 via Zoom. 

 

QUESTIONS:   Contact the Superintendent’s Office 

    3195 Woodside Road, Woodside CA  94062 

    650-851-1571 

    email sfrank@woodsideschool.us 

 

MEETING AGENDA:  The agenda for the September 15, 2020 School Board meeting 

    will be published at least 72 hours in advance. A link to the  

    Zoom meeting will be available at that time.  
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